GARNETT HOUSING AUTHORITY
January 8, 2018

Board members present: Butch Rocker, Betts Abraham and Susan Stanton. Also attending was Karlyn
Hulett, Housing Director. Steve Spring was absent.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
Karlyn gave the following report:

e Re-evaluations for Parkside Place 2 will begin on January 10.

e The halls, outside doors and handrails in Parkside 2 have been painted. Inside doors have been.
reconditioned.

e All of Parkside 1 doors have been reconditioned/painted and repaired as needed. Ali outside
doors have heen painted.. -

©  Reed Richardson will not return to the board. He feels it is time to focus more on his health.

The board went into executive session at 7:17.

The board reconvened at 7:30.

Betts made a motion to pay the bills. Susan seconded her motion. The board approved.
The board looked over the financial report.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40.

Recorded by Susan Stanton, Secretary



